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c) We believe the above action will bring us into compliance,this date.

2. According to our '‘Isotope work sheet & job survey notes'' a radiant
heating system leak test, using 15 mCi Na-24, was conducted on 9/10/79
for which no record of material transfer was available. However, according
to our records, the written job cost proposal for the customer was not
issued until 9/29/79. Our customer invoice, submitted for billing purposes,
and normally submitted at (he time of job completion, is dated 9/30/79.

In regard to the above, it would appear that the date as noted on the work
sheet is incorrect and that the material in guestion & remaining aliguant
from the material picked up from our supplier on 9/28/79, for which paper
work is available.

a) In the past we have always exercised care in maintaining all such
transfer information and shall continue to do so, as required.

3. During Mr. Oberg's visit he noted that we had failed to comply with

the regulation involving the submission of our statistical summary
report for the years 1978 and 1979. In this regard we acknowledge the
inauvertant omiss‘on. During the press of many other required duties this
item was over luoked.

a) We have reviewed our Occupational Radiation Exposure Records “or the
years 1978 and 1979 and completed the NRC suggested format for the
recorded exposures and have mailed them to the ''Director of Management and

Program Analysis, Washington, D.C.'" (Please note attached copies).

b) Ty preclude future occurrences »f this nature in the future we have
formally added a recogonized professional Health Physicist to our
staff who is familiar with all regulations relative to the use of radio-
acti material. He will review all of our activities, on a continuous

basis, to assure complete compliance.

Mr. Davis, we trus” you will find the above and attached information
adequate for the intended purpose. We also wish to express our appreci-
ation for the courteous conduct and helpful suggestions of Mr. Oberg,
during his inspection. If further information is required, please advise.

Very truly vours, =
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Donald G. Gammie, President
Gammie Nuclear Service Co.,lnc.
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